December 5, 2018

PLAYGROUND SHADE AT
GLEAMNS EDGEFIELD HEAD START CENTER

ADDENDUM |

Solicitation No. Q17-45-18A

GLEAMNS Human Resources Commission has made the following
change to the project of installing a playground shade at GLEAMNS
Edgefield Head Start Center:

1) Deadline has been changed to Wednesday, December
12, 2018, 4:00pm EST.

All other information found in the ‘Request For Quotes' remain the
same.



